Nursery Newsletter

In the nursery room the children have been working with a variety of media and materials to create Autumn artwork they are also exploring natural objects and seasonal vegetables that we find in the Autumn.

Learning intentions

1. Sorting objects by size.

2.Investigate objects and materials.

Information

We are going to have a Pumpkin decorating competition; these will be on display for you to vote for your favourite on the 30th of October. The winning room will get a prize.

On Tuesday the 31st children can come into school in fancy dress to celebrate Halloween.

Don't forget to book you slot for parent evening which is being held on Friday 3rd November appointment sheets are available.

School photographer will be in school on the 17th November. If your child does not attend on that day, you can come into school from 10am to have your child's photograph taken with siblings it will be a Christmas theme.

Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snack without your support we could not offer this provision.

Wow, their homework has been amazing thank you for supporting this extra activity. Just a gentle reminder please send children into school with their coat, hat, and gloves as we play outside daily, and the weather is getting colder.

Lastly, the last day of term is Friday 20th of October.

Have a lovely half term we will welcome you back to school on the 30th of October.

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery